
Subject: Update on Your Withdrawn Study 

Permit Situation 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update regarding your 

withdrawn study permit application. 

As of [Date], we have received confirmation from [Relevant Authority] that your application has 

been officially withdrawn. This means that your application will not be processed further, and 

you will not be granted a study permit at this time. 

If you wish to apply for a study permit in the future, please do not hesitate to reach out for 

assistance on the next steps and necessary documentation. 

Thank you for your understanding. If you have any questions or need further clarification, feel 

free to contact us. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Organization]  

[Contact Information] 


